
 

 

 

July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As the academic year comes to an end I would like to thank you for your support over the course of 
the last twelve months. I am sure you can appreciate all the work that has been done in your 
child’s school to provide for them the very best learning opportunities and experiences.  It has been 
a real joy to be able to visit each of our schools and see the work that is being done. I hope that 
like me, you can see the difference our staff make each and every day as they strive to make lives 
better. Please do follow our Trust Twitter account @STOC_CAT as you will be able to see all the 
wonderful opportunities we look to provide.  
 
It is an exciting time for our Trust. From September we will be joined by a number of new members 
of staff within our central team. We will have both a Primary and Secondary Director of Education, 
whose role is to both support and challenge our school leaders to provide the very best provision 
for all our children and young people. We will also be joined by a Director of Digital and IT who will 
be looking not only at our trust wide infrastructure, but also at how technology can enhance 
learning for everyone. We will also have greater capacity in terms of our financial and HR support 
systems. 
 
Please enjoy a well-deserved rest over the summer break. I hope that your family enjoys some 
time together and always stays safe and healthy. When we return to school in September we will 
be refreshed to continue our mission to Make Christ Known by Making Lives Better. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Foley 
Catholic Senior Executive Leader (CEO) 
@CSEL_STOC 
 
 
 
 
 
 


